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14th July 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Summer Term – Final week arrangements 

 

We have successfully navigated our way through a wonderful transition week this week, where our 

new intake of pupils have been absolutely fantastic; we hope they have really enjoyed their time at 

our school! We can now look forward to the last week of term and I just want to share with you the 

final week’s arrangements. Please note all trips are non-uniform events. 

 

Monday 17th July – Gold Pupil Trip to Seaton Sluice beach. We will be taking the 281 children who 

have qualified for this reward trip to the beach. We will be walking there and back so if your child 

has qualified, please ensure they have suitable clothing and are wearing trainers. Please also ensure 

they have sunscreen and a hat should the weather be glorious! Please remember it can be slightly 

cooler on the beach so they should also bring a light jacket or sweatshirt type of clothing. The 

children are not permitted to go in the sea so bathers and towels are not needed. Children should 

also bring a packed lunch and refreshment and some money for an ice cream. 

 

Tuesday 18th July – Year 5 Trip. 

 

Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 Trip. 

 

Thursday 20th July – Key Stage 3 Trip. 

 

Friday 21st July – End of term assembly and Year 8 awards. Please note school will close at 

1:30pm for the end of term. Children should bring in a packed lunch on this day as the canteen will 

not be in operation. For children in receipt of Free School Meals, a packed lunch will be provided. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

                             

 

Mr J Souter 

Head of School 
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